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WASHINGTON, D.C.-- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV) announced today

two grants for the Fourth District. The National Endowment for The

Arts and the Environmental Protection Agency have both alerted Rahall

to funds flowing into West vixginia.

The National Endowment for The Arts has awarded the Huntington

Museum of Art $5,000 to "support the improvement of storage for the

museum&#39;s glass and print collections."

Also Rahall trumpeted that the Environmental Protection Agency has

awarded $165,060 to the Pee Ridge Public Service District in

Barboursville, West Virginia. &#39;Ihat amount added to the $1.06 million

that has already been granted brings that projects total to $1.23

million. The EPA announced that the funds will be used for "expansion

and upgrading of the A & B plants, construction of B plant effluent

line, construction of pumping station and force main, and flood

proofing of existing pump stations."

"These two grants do not exactly compliment each other," joked

Rahall. "But it&#39;s good to see money coming into the Fourth District

from all angles."
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